
Steve Moor Benefit Dinner 

Hosted by:  

Any questions can be directed to:  
Andrew Zaleski, Nozzlemen MC: andrewszaleski@gmail.com 
Deputy Chief Brian Anderson, Howell Fire: dc202hafd@gmail.com 

 

 

 When:  

 November 06, 2021,  

 6pm-8pm 

 Where: Howell Area Fire 

Department Station #20. 1211 W 

Grand River Rd, Howell, MI 

48843 

 What: Spaghetti Dinner with 

sides. $10.00/plate at the door. 

All proceeds go directly to Steve 

Moor and his family. 

 

Why: Steve Moor, a pillar in the public safety community in Livingston 

County and surrounding areas was recently diagnosed with Pancreatic 

cancer. As a result of his treatments, he has had to stop working and 

faces enormous medical costs on his road to treatment and recovery. 

Please join us as we celebrate his continued success with treatment and 

to support his family during the holiday season and beyond during this 

difficult time. 

 

 


